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Chair: Christine Quirk                                                       Secretary: Lol Doyle 
Treasurer: Joe Roper 
 
 
Minutes of the meeting held on 3rd October 2010 

 
Present 
Christine Quirk (CQ) 
Lol Doyle (LD) 
Joe Roper (JR) 
Eddie Wilson (EW) 
Teresa Wilson (TW) 
Colin Langeveld (CL) 
Daniel Barrington (DB). 
 
Apologies 
Louise Whittaker, George Holmes. 
 
Minutes of meeting 1st August 2010 
Accepted see amendment. 
 
Minutes of meeting 5th Sept 2010 
Accepted see amendment. 
 
Matters Arising 
Dovecot day services. LD sent letter suggesting a £10 daily charge a £60 
deposit for the hire of the Classroom. 
There has been a review of the insurance and it has been confirmed that it 
will start in April.  
JR spoke of the amendments that are made on the minutes and how they 
should all be finalised and validated before going on the board. 
DB has informed the committee that the web site information will be closed 
end of October. We must therefore advertise for new website to be set up. 

Correspondence 
An e-mail was received from a tenant regarding a change of details due to a 
house move. 
Another tenant has informed the committee that they wish to give up half of 
their  plot. 

http://www.ashfieldallotments.co.uk/


 
Members report 
There was one new member 64 on waiting list. 
It was asked if plot 52a was available?  
James has given up having chickens on his plot, after the fox had killed the 
chickens he had. 
 
Secretary’s report 
As a result of the recent plot inspection, Warning Letters were sent out to a 
number of tenants.  
This resulted in several tenants taking note of the Letters and starting to 
correct their plots.   
Pathways to 21 and 27 need to be corrected as each plot should have access. 
It was noted that somebody had been dumping their rubbish, just inside the 
bottom gate. 
 
Treasures Report 
A toner cartridge for the printer been purchased £55. 
Bulbs £95 cartridges and a tea urn. 
 
AOB 
Bottom path has post in now to stop cars driving over the grass verges. 
Estimate for wind turbine is £340 There was a vote of thanks to Ritchie 
getting the estimate, and the donation of the cable from his son. 
Joe to go with Ritchie when they purchase the items. 
Shop prices are to be adjusted on notice board to 2011 prices. 
Kings catalogues to be distributed at AGM. 
Dan is going to make inquiries regarding the rent increases, also inquire about 
skips. 
  
Next committee meeting 11am Sunday 14th November 2010. 


